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Arlington-Fairfax Chapter, Izaak Walton League of America, Inc. 
Board of Directors – Meeting CANCELLED 

Tuesday, April 7, 2020 
 

 
**This is for documentation purposes only.  
 

NO MEETING. 
 
Chapter closed March 25, 2020 due to health concerns caused by the global COVID-19 virus 
pandemic. 
 
 
March 24, 2020- March E-Blast & posted on chapter website: 

 

An Important Message from the President of our Chapter 

 

At Arlington-Fairfax Chapter of IWLA, 
From March 25, 2020, to April 23, 2020, all buildings are closed and “organized” outdoor activities are 
canceled to comply with Governor Northam’s executive order. Our Chapter grounds remain 
open. Officers, designated directors, and building managers or their representatives may go into 
buildings to perform maintenance and check on security along with accessing the field house to check 
on mail but should adhere to social distancing recommendations.  
 
Please continue to check the Chapter Web site homepage for updates:  
 
https://wp.arlingtonfairfax-iwla.org/ 

 
 
 
March 30, 2020 - Posted on chapter website and sent to membership through E-Blast 

NOTICE: CHAPTER IS CLOSED (in effect until June 10, 
2020) 
Executive Order effective March 30, 2020 Due to Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

**On Monday March 30, we received the Governor’s Executive Order and have decided to close the Chapter.  By order of 
our Chapter President, effective immediately, ALL ranges, buildings, events, organized activities and work parties are 
closed and/or cancelled until further notice.  

 

https://wp.arlingtonfairfax-iwla.org/
http://wp.arlingtonfairfax-iwla.org/wp-content/uploads/iwla/Documents/EO-55-Temporary-Stay-at-Home-Order-COVID-19.pdf
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